
 
 
 
 
 

 

January 28, 2016 

For Immediate Release 

 

Family Days Parade Gets New Route in 2016 Due to  

Deerfield Road Reconstruction Project 
 

The July 4
th

 Family Days Parade will start at Deerfield High School this year and go south down Waukegan 

Road, turn west onto Hazel and then end on Park Avenue at Jewett Park.  

 

The change was prompted by the Deerfield Road Reconstruction Project, which will be underway through 

the year. 

 

The Family Days Commission worked with representatives from the Police Department and Public Works 

Department to find a safe alternative to the traditional parade route down Deerfield Road. The new route will 

be approximately one tenth of a mile longer. 

 

For more information about the Family Days Parade, contact Family Days Parade Organizer Judy Geuder at 

familydaysparade@deerfield.il.us.  

 

For more information about Family Days 2016 or to be a sponsor of this community event, please contact 

Family Days Commission Co-Chair Barb Reich at familydays@deerfield.il.us.   
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